
Canebrake Customers. 

 

The repairs at Mooney Well are completed. Robert Sexton Pump Service finished the installation 

of new pump. This is the second pump for this project. The first pump was defective, and the 

second pump took time to arrive. Also, the installation was not tested initially due to SDG&E 

power outage. Mr. Sexton returned several days after the outage, started and checked the system. 

All is good. More update at the board meeting this Saturday. 
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